
December 10, 2021

Tiffany Hills School
255 Raymond Road
Ancaster, ON

Dear Ashley, Tiffany Hills School Staff, Teachers, Students and Families,

WOW!  Thank you so much for holding a food drive within the classrooms at
Tiffany Hills School.  Your generous contribution totaled 2,895 lbs of
non-perishable food towards Ancaster Community Services (ACS) Christmas
Assistance Program.  Truly Amazing.  ACS is providing Christmas Food Hampers
to 105 families this Holiday season, we appreciate your support.

Donations to ACS continue to be used to provide vital services and programs to
the residents of Ancaster and surrounding area.  ACS has proudly been providing
supportive services to the community of Ancaster since 1969.  The programs we
provide are: Meals on Wheels, Frozen Meals, Assisted Volunteer Driving,
new Shopping for Seniors, Emergency Food Support, Christmas
Outreach and Youth Empowerment.

Ancaster Community Services continues to remain viable within our evolving
community and your donation helps us to achieve our mission to support those
in need in our community.  The sustainability of our non-profit charitable
organization depends greatly on the support and generosity of the community it
serves. If you would like to continue to support the work of ACS, please visit our
website, www.ancastercommunityservices.ca, to donate and learn more about
our programs.

With sincere thanks,

Lynne Morris
Executive Director

http://www.ancastercommunityservices.ca

